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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: www.ct.gov/csc 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

November 3, 2020 

 

Daniel Patrick, Esq. 

Cuddy & Feder LLP 

445 Hamilton Avenue, 14th Floor 

White Plains, NY 10601 

 

RE: TS-CING-052-201007 – New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC (AT&T) request for an 

order to approve tower sharing at an existing telecommunications facility located at 190 

Colt Highway, Farmington, Connecticut. 

 

Dear Attorney Patrick: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your correspondence of October 30, 2020 

submitted in response to the Council’s October 28, 2020 notification of an incomplete request for 

tower sharing with regard to the above-referenced matter.  

 

The submission renders the request for tower sharing complete and the Council will process the 

request in accordance with the Federal Communications Commission 60-day timeframe. 

 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

s/ Melanie A. Bachman 
 

Melanie A. Bachman 

Executive Director 

 

MAB/IN/emr 

mailto:siting.council@ct.gov
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October 30, 2020 
 
VIA EMAIL 
Members of the Connecticut Siting Council 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, Connecticut 06051 
 
Re: Tower Sharing Request by New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC 
 TS-CING-052-201007 
 Premises: 190-200 Colt Highway, Farmington, Connecticut 
 
Dear Members of the Siting Council: 
 
This letter is respectfully submitted on behalf of our client, New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC 
(“AT&T”), in connection with AT&T’s above referenced Tower Sharing Request dated October 7, 
2020.  
 
The Council issued a Notice of Incompletion dated October 28, 2020 requesting a mount analysis 
that is stamped and signed by a Professional Engineer licensed in the State of Connecticut.  The 
Mount Analysis prepared by Hudson Design Group LLC dated November 22, 2019, enclosed as 
Attachment 1, demonstrates that the proposed mounts, with modifications, are capable of 
supporting AT&T’s proposed installation.  The proposed modifications are shown in the Mount 
Modification Design Drawings prepared by Hudson Design Group LLC dated December 4, 2019 
enclosed as Attachment 2.  These materials together show that the proposed antenna mounts 
can support the proposed loading.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. Should the Council members or Staff have any 
questions regarding the foregoing, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
Daniel Patrick 
 
Attachments 
 
cc: AT&T 

Lucia Chiocchio, Esq. 
Julie Durkin 

  

Daniel Patrick 
dpatrick@cuddyfeder.com  
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ATTACHMENT 1 

  

















































































































 

4384473.v1 

 

ATTACHMENT 2 

  






